ARCHBISHOP'S HOUSE, WESTMINSTER, LONDON, SWIP 10J

1 September 2007

B2016

Dear Prince Dr Njemanze,

Cardinal Cormac Murphy-O'Connor has asked me to acknowledge and thank you for your letter concerning the 2nd Anniversary of the 2005 Declaration of G8 Africa Action Plan.

The Cardinal is grateful to you for sending him your thoughts on this matter and looks forward to reading it attentively in due course.

Thank you again for writing to the Cardinal and with kind wishes,

Yours sincerely,

S. M. Damian

Sister M. Damian Personal Secretary

Prince Dr Philip C Njemanze MD African Anti-Abortion Coalition Chidicon Medical Center No Uratta Road

P O Box 302 Owerri Imo State

Nigeria 460242